TOWN OF CROMWELL
PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES
TUESDAY, MARCH 26, 2024 - 4:30 P.M.
TOWN HALL COUNCIL CHAMBERS

Mayor Demetriades opened the Public Hearing at 4:34 pm. and read the legal notice
below into the record:
LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF CROMWELL

The Town Council of the Town of Cromwel!, Connecticut will hold a Public Hearing on
Tuesday, March 26, 2024 at 4:30 p.m. in the Cromwell Town Hall, Council Chambers,
located 41 West Street, Cromwell, CT regarding the proposed 2024-2025 (five year)
Capital Improvement Program. Citizens may direct comments regarding the proposed
Capital Improvement Program to mayor@cromwellct.com.

A copy of the Capital Improvement Program, in its entirety, is available for public
inspection at the office of the Town Clerk, 41 West Street, Cromwell, Connecticut and
will be posted online at www.cromwellct.com.

Dated at Cromwell, Connecticut this 13th day of March 2024.

James Demetriades, Mayor
For the Town Council

Director of Operations for the Board of Education Claudio Bazzano was in attendance
and presented each of the CNR requests and the amount of each request.

Mayor Demetriades then asked if anyone from the public would like to speak. No one
from the public requested to speak.

The Public Hearing closed at 4:44 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Amanda Calve
Secretary




